
Penicuik High School 
 Thursday 22 June 2023        

Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 
 
 
LEADERSHIP ACADEMY APPLICATIONS 
Any pupils that took an application form from Active Schools for the leadership academy - 
please can you hand your completed form in to the PE department ASAP. 
Thanks 
Mr Witton 
 
 
LGBTQ+ FLAG SIGNING 
Our June Pride events at PHS continue this week with a flag signing. On Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday of this week, there will be both a progress flag and an ally flag in the 
library. Come along at break or lunch and sign a flag to show your support for the LGBTQ+ 
community! There will also be some badges and wristbands available for sale.  The group 
would like to take the opportunity to thank all staff and pupils for their amazing support.  
Miss Graham on behalf of the LBGTQ+ and Allies Club 
Ms Graham 
 
 
DRESS DOWN FUNKY SHIRT DAY 
The S6 Prom Committee are running a fundraising Dress Down Funky Shirt Day on Friday 
23rd June.  Students can pay £1 to dress down and are encouraged to wear a wacky 
shirt. There will be a prize for the wackiest shirt.  There will be a donation made to one of our 
local foodbanks.  All students who have PE on Friday are still expected to bring their full PE 
kit. 
The Prom Committee 
Ms Lyon 
 
 
PRIDE MONTH 2023 
1 June - 30 June  
An Annual LGBT Pride Celebration 
Every year, during the month of June, the LGBTQ+ community and allies celebrate in a 
number of different ways. Across the globe, various events are held during this special month 
as a way of recognising the influence LGBT people have had around the world. Watch out for 
a number of events around the school in June to celebrate including a badge/sticker sale, a 
flag signing, a tie presentation etc.  
Mr Smith on behalf of the LGBTQ+ and Allies Club 
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PENICUIK CRICKET CLUB 
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SUMMER ART CAMP 
 

 


